
Tuesday, September 16, 2014

Dear Parents and Supporters,
North Mobile Christian is forming a Parent Teacher Organization (PTO). The NMCS PTO invites YOU to become a supporter of this school through this organization! With the financial and volunteer backing of the PTO, we will be able to make our school better by enhancing many areas of the educational and extra‐curricular experiences of our students. Your contribution of $10.00 supports our efforts! Attached is a membership form and a volunteer interest survey showing some of the many ways you can offer your services and volunteer.  Please complete the forms and return to the school so that – together--we can make our children’s experience at North Mobile Christian School even better…and have lots of fun while doing it! Supporting the PTO is tremendously appreciated! 

Shanoa Byrd, 
PTO President
 pto@northmobilechristian.org 

